
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 Welcome back.  I hope the children have enjoyed their first few days. 

 We have organised ‘Meet the Teacher’ session for parents. All sessions will be at 2.45pm in 
the classroom. This is a chance for you all to meet the teacher and for them to explain how 
the class works. We will discuss what we will do to support the children and how to work in 
partnership. There will then be Parents/Carers’ Evening on Wednesday 9th October to 
discuss your own child as usual. 

Date Class 

Monday 16th September at 2.45pm Y6 

Tuesday 17th September at 2.45pm Y5 

Wednesday 18th September at 2.45pm Y3 

Monday 23rd September at 2.45pm Reception 

Tuesday 24th September at 2.45pm Y1 

Wednesday 25th September at 2.45pm Y2 

Thursday 26th September at 2.45pm Y4 

Nursery will arrange a ‘Meet the Teacher’ once the children are all settled and in school. 

 Just a few reminders…. We are a NUT FREE school. We have staff and children that have 
allergies. Please do not bring in anything that contains nuts. This is very serious and we 
need to all be mindful of this when organising packed lunches and healthy snacks.  

 Water bottle. Children should have water bottles. They can be refilled in school. 

 All clothes should be labelled. 

 A Diary of Events for the term will be sent out next week. 

 ATTENDANCE. You will have seen the government putting a great emphasis on good 
school attendance and punctuality. We will send out more information in the coming 
weeks but please ensure that your child is in and on time as it gives them the best chance 
of being settled in class and achieving well. I have attached the ‘headlines’ regarding 
unauthorised absence and the protocols that we have to adhere to from this academic 
year. 

 With every prayer for a successful year, 

  
Sarah Yates 
Headteacher 

 


